## Oaklands Junior School

## Headteacher - Mrs H West

Butler Road, Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 6QZ

Telephone: 01344-773496

admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk www.oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk



22<sup>nd</sup> March 2019

## Dear Parents/Carers,

As a governing body, we recognise the important role that you, as parents, play in your child's education. Your opinions matter to us and we are very keen to hear your views about what we do well or what we could work on to improve. Every year these results are analysed thoroughly. Governors, as part of our School and Community Committee, make recommendations to the Headteacher and the school for improvements that can be made, as well as celebrating all the positive feedback we receive.

The attached questionnaire has been put together to seek your opinion about particular aspects of the school. We are also very keen to listen to all your thoughts and ideas and would encourage you to note them in the comments sections at the bottom. If there is anything you would like changed or improved, please tell us any ways in which it could be improved.

This questionnaire is completely anonymous. We do ask you to please share your child's class with us so that we are able to analyse the results by year group. If you have more than one child in school, please feel free to complete either one per child or one per family. The class with the most responses will win Easter eggs!

We would encourage you to complete the questionnaire on-line as this makes the collation of the results far easier. However, if you are unable to do this, please contact the office for a paper copy and post this in the post-box that will be placed in the playground. The deadline for completion is **Friday 5th April.** 

To access the questionnaire please click on this link:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=k9-U8cxAHESzZ3GJMpa0Ggm8UWqOJ4JOuWYKYZ9EKtJUOFlaTjRCMTRGUVITQUZLU01CS DFENVhLVi4u

We are very keen to make this exercise as meaningful and productive as possible for all those involved at Oaklands Junior School. We would like to encourage all parents and carers to respond, even if you have no specific positive or negative feedback, as the higher the response rate, the better we can gauge the feelings of the school community. We would like to thank you for taking the time to complete our questionnaire and helping us to provide the best school we can for your child.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. L. James

Chair of Governors

hiz James

HWest

Mrs. H. West Headteacher







